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This quarter there were no condolence cards sent out, but I’m sure by the end of month it will 

get busy.  Our average total number of condolence cards sent out per month is from 325 to 500 

hundred cards that are sent out by using the USPS service.  

 

Sharon Hobbs sees that all supplies are provided when the cards run low.  Thank you! 

Sent out monthly are the Condolence cards, In Memory Plaque in D.C., and information about 

adding your Veteran to the In Memory Plaque.  

 

A few weeks ago, we received a thank you card from the recipient Veterans family thanking us 

for remembering them.  On the thank you was a picture of the Veteran that passed, and 

information about the Veteran, per Fran Davis.  

 

With our term 2021-2023 coming to an end, it surely has been a pleasure working with Fran 

Davis and Paula Davis.  I would like to say Thank you, to you both for an outstanding job!  

 

God Bless you always! 

 

Bobbie Morris 

Condolence Committee Chair 

 

Committee members: 

Fran Davis 

Paul Davis  

 
 
 


